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NOTIFICATION 
 

EXECUTIVE RECRUITMENT – 2018 
 

 
1. As per provision of Clause 17 (xiv) of Recruitment Advertisement No. Estt./1/2005 

(2018) dated 13.09.2018, the entire Executive Recruitment – 2018, including the 

written test held on 24.02.2019, is hereby cancelled due to administrative 

reasons. 

2. The application money deposited by the Candidates shall be refunded. 

For refund of application money, the concerned candidate is required to submit 

Bank Account details through their log-in account on Career Section of Hindustan 

Copper Ltd. The window for submission of bank account details will be open from 

29/11/19 (11.00 AM) and will be closed on 19/12/19 (05.00PM).  

There will be no other mode of refund in any circumstances. 

3. After the closing date & time of submission of Bank Account details, no further 

communication regarding the same will be entertained. 

 

4. Any communication in this regard can be made by writing to AGM (HR)/Corporate 

Office at ‘careers@hindustancopper.com’ and telephonically at 033-22900663 

(between 11.30 AM to 4.30 PM) on all working days from Monday to Friday. 

 

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. 

 

 
Corporate HR Department 

Dated: 25/11/2019 
 
 

 
No. Estt./1/2005 (2018) 


